
St. Ambrose School 

Spring Used Uniform 

Sale!! 

 

 

it’s coming … please mark your calendars 
 

Sunday, April 14th  

11am-1pm 

 

In just a few weeks our kids will be 

switching to the Spring Uniform and 

what a great time to clean out those 

closets and see what fits! We invite all 

current families to consign/donate 

whatever doesn’t. 



Please read the attached instructions 

sheet and fill out the tags. You may drop 

off your used items at the school office in 

the coming weeks right up until Friday, 

April 12th. 

 

 

Set-up will be on Saturday, April 13th. Please 

look out for the Sign-Up Genius if you’d like to 

volunteer your time and help on that day or 

Sunday, April 14th. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact 

Julia Hecton at juliahecton@gmail.com  

Thank You!! 


